Attachment A – Email Invitation for CDC SVI Survey

Dear Social Vulnerability Index (SVI) website visitors,

We are asking for your input so we can improve the CDC’s SVI website. Please complete this short, 10 question survey about your current experience using the CDC’s SVI website and interactive mapping application. Your feedback is essential to ensure that an upcoming redesign of the site improves on your current experience using the website. The survey will ask about your current use of the website and what you would like to see in the future.  All thoughts are welcome! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
The survey will take about 15 minutes to complete. To complete the survey, please click here:  [WILL PROVDE LINK]. Please note, your name and email will be collected only to contact certain individuals to follow-up about participating in a usability test. This information will not be retained after the completion SVI website redesign and your responses will not be linked to your name and email.  Your participation in this survey is voluntary. 

Your feedback is important to us. Thank you for your time! 


Sincerely, 

The CDC SVI Team
Geospatial Research, Analysis, and Services Program (GRASP)
DTHHS/ATSDR/CDC

